Nethergate

Dear Parents/Carers 20 January 2017

Theme Days - we had two successful theme days this week. Pupils enjoyed learning
about different cultures and took part in lots of practical activities - including making
this enormous Chinese Dragon for Chinese New Year.

Parents/Carers Coffee Morning

Open invitation for all parents and carers

Internet Safety Coffee Morning s

Friday 10th February - 10am —12pm

This is an opportunity to come along and learn more about helping your child stay safe on the Internet
and raise awareness of eSafety. We'll look at the ‘hot’ issues of the day, how to use parental controls
and make time for informal discussion about any concerns you may have.

For more information, please take a look at the school website and follow the link to the new

eSafety Blog paget WWW.NETHERGATESCHOOL.CO.UK

Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers

From 25 January, Sainsbury’s will be handing out Active Kids vouchers for every £5 or
£10 you spend in store. We can exchange them for new cooking or sports equipment
and would be very grateful if you could send all your vouchers into school. Please
remind friends and relatives to collect vouchers every time they shop. Many thanks.

Weekly Menu - next week’s menu is attached



